
 
 

The EIANZ Annual Conference travel grant is sponsoring seven people to attend the 

EIANZ 2023 Annual Conference to be held in Auckland on 17 – 19 October 

2023.  Applicants can apply from any region across Australia and New Zealand. The 

travel grant can be used to cover any combination of flights, conference tickets, 

conference events, accommodation, meals and non-alcoholic drinks. The grant will 

be to the value of $1000 (AUD) per recipient. Recipients will be required to produce 

all receipts related to their expenditures and this will be reimbursed to the successful 

applicant. 

  

Applicants for the Annual Conference Travel Grant must meet the following eligibility 

criteria: 

● All applicants must be an EIANZ member during the application and the Annual 

Conference period. 

● All applicants must be current student or associate members who have not 

worked in the environmental industry for more than five years (by the end of the 

calendar year).  

  

Applications are required to submit: 

● An up-to-date LinkedIn profile URL 

● A 200-word application about what they hope to get out of the conference and 

why they are applying to go. 

  

Post-conference requirements: 

All applicants will be required to provide a brief report on what they learnt, what was 

of most use to them, feedback on the conference, feedback on the travel grant 

program, and any relevant items for the EIANZ-wide SECC to consider. It is expected 

that the applicants will also make themselves available to the local SEC Committee 

to attend an event should they be required. 

  

Successful applications will be decided on their individual merits. Applicants will be 

notified on whether they have been successful no later than Friday 25 August 2023.  

 


